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Hello,

As a landlord in Central Oregon I am opposed to HB 2004-A. Please vote to allow landlords like myself to continue
to use no-cause notices when needed to terminate leases.

Represent me by opposing HB 2004-A or any bill that would eliminate no-cuase notices.

Thank you,

Emily Nelson
1355 NW Harmon Blvd
Bend, OR 97703

emsnelson@gmail.com
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